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This Week
Parents’ Evening:  Parents evening this term will be held via Zoom in the same way as 

last term, between 4-6pm on Wednesday 2nd March. Appointments are ten minutes 

long and should be booked via our eSchools system. You will be able to make your 

booking between 9am on Wednesday 16th February and 12pm on Monday 28th 

February.

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

Yoimoji of the Week: Bamboozle
Bamboozle is a kind bear. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Mark & David, Trailblazers - Great human digestive system work.

Roy, Globetrotters - Great feelings poetry work.



Class News from Pioneers

Pioneers class have been celebrating kindness week by learning all about the LGBT 

community, famous people who represent the LGBT community and painting beautiful 

rainbow paintings. We also wrote some acrostic poems where the children expressed 

their amazing ideas around diversity and inclusion.
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